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Thank you for your attention to the issues of gun safety and gun rights in Oregon. 

Please note I am NEUTRAL on SB 348-1, and appreciate your work to date, but do 

not want you to weaken Measure 114. We worked hard to campaign and gather 

support for this measure, and we want to see it remain intact. 


